
'C64w
RECEIVED DEC 0 2199$

79'hY,W M j p& M
.

&Y
eG)~

r '
L __.2

: J
MILLER BREWING COMPANY

September 11,1996

Director of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Director:

Pursuant to 10 CFR Part 31.5(c)(8), please be advised that the Miller Brewing Company,
Milwaukee facility located at 4000 W. State Street has retumed the following Americium-
241 radioactive byproduct material soutres to Industrial Dynamics Company,3100 Fujita
Street, Torrence, CA. 90505 on September 11,1996:

Machine Model Machine S/N Source S/N
CI-2C 436 4055

This source was shipped via FedEx Air Bill Package #6919098701 and sent to attention of
Ms. Prisscilla Martinez at the above address.

I trust that this information meets your requirements. If you need any additional
information, please call me at (414) 931-2409.

Sincerely,
MILLER BREWING COMPANY
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Steve Thinnes
Environmental Admini.strator and
R.S.O., CHMM

cc:U.S. NRC Regional Office, Region III g
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4000 WEST STATE STREET, MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53201-0482 * (414) 931-2000


